
Allenstown Public Library 

Meeting of the Board of Trustees 

February 9, 2016 

 

Call to Order 

Present:  Pauline Boutin, Vicki Kneeland, JoAnne Dufort, Director:  Patricia Adams 

Programs:  Craft times are continuing this month. 

Patti has started to put together a calendar for summer reading program events. 

Other:  The library will be getting a subscription to Amazon Prime. 

New policies for overdue items and new policy for first time patrons were 

discussed and approved. 

The status of the Friends of the Allenstown Public Library was discussed.  Patti will 

keep the trustees informed with what the group decides to do. 

We will ask the town for help in drawing up a warrant article to be placed on the 

ballot in 2017 regarding unexpended monies to be put in a capital reserve fund 

for the library. 

Patti will be putting out a survey for patrons to respond to regarding adding 

Wednesday hours for the summer.   

The next meeting will be March 8, 2016 at 11AM at the library. 

 


